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Joint Review Panel hearings for Ontario Power Generation’s Deep 
Geologic Repository for Low- and Intermediate-Level Waste 

 
Errata to CNSC Staff PMD 14-P1.2  

 
 
Correction to Section 2.5 Implications of Revisions to the Reference Waste Inventory  
 
On September 10th, 2014, CNSC staff noted in their presentation (transcript at CEAR #2094 – page 35) that 
there was an error on page 44 of CNSC staff PMD 14-P1.2.   
 
The PMD states that “worse case scenarios (i.e., Disruptive Scenarios) are at least 100 000 times below the 
public dose limit of 1 mSv per year.”   
 
This statement should read as follows: “worse case scenarios (i.e., Disruptive Scenarios) are at 
approximately 1 mSv per year or less.” 
 
 
Correction to Addendum A – Recommendation #13  
 
In the far right column, “Status as of July 7, 2014”, PMD 14-P1.2 lists that the recommendation is “unchanged.”  
Recommendation #13 was, in fact, revised during the hearings in 2013 – as submitted to the Registry as 
document # 1655.   
 
In the column “Recommendation”, the text, should therefore read: 
 
“CNSC staff recommend that OPG confirm the size of the Stormwater Management Pond based on an 
updated PMP before construction begins. An alternate design that would minimize, while maintaining the 
structural integrity of the pond, the potential for the release of untreated water and pond sediment during 
large storm events would also be considered.” 
 
In the column “Status as of July 7, 2014”, the text should therefore read: 
 
“Revised during the Fall 2013 DGR Hearings as CEAR 1655” 


